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I hope everyone enjoyed the long weekend and got lots of rest, after playing in
the snow. This week was quite the change from that. It was beautiful and will be
perfect for the Rockets 5K and Fun Run this Saturday. It’s not too late to
register and you can even register on Saturday before the race. After the race,
the Elks will be having traditional cajun food for purchase. It’s always a good
time and a wonderful way to support our students! You can pick up a race form
in the office or online at fueltherockets.com.

On Monday, we will be taking pictures for the 8th grade blanket. Please make
sure your students wears a SMS polo and looks their best.

Don’t forget to buy your city lights tickets- City Lights is on March 9 at the
Anderson Building with a theme of A Grand Fiesta. This is a major fundraiser for
our school and there will be some amazing items for sale that are great memoirs
for our 8th graders.

****Students are out of glue. They need glue sticks for Science class. ****

Next Week in Class
Math- Chapter 7- Geometry
Social Studies- President Living Boards & Speech due MONDAY!
English - Flowers for Algernon, Prob./Sol. Essay, Grammar
Science - Topographic Maps
Religion - Lent and History of the Church

Calendar of Events
February 19-Presidents Day, NO SCHOOL
February 24-Mardi Gras 5K run
March 9- City Lights auction
March 15-End of 3rd Quarter
March 25-April 1-Spring Break/Washington D.C Trip!
April 2-Classes resume
April 4- Spring picture day
April 17-4th Qtr Midterm


